Our Case Number: ABP-319566-24



Philip O'Connell The Bungalow Chapel Street Tarbert Co. Kerry V31TX23

Date: 19 June 2024

Re: The proposed development will comprise of a 600MW Powerplant, 120MW Battery Energy Storage System, Above Ground Installation and associated ancillary works.

Located within the townlands Kilcolgan Lower and Ralappane between Tarbert and Ballylongford Co.Kerry. (www.steppowerplant.com)

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanála has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. Please accept this letter as a receipt for the fee of €50 that you have paid.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application will be made available for public inspection at the offices of the local authority and at the offices of An Bord Pleanála when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanála reference number in any correspondence or telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

Ellen Moss

Executive Officer

Direct Line: 01-8737285

PA04

Teil

Ríomhphost

AN BORD PLEANÁLA

LDG- ○ 12511 - 24

ABP
12 JUN 2024

Fee: € 50 Type: pmo

Time: 9:05 By: post

The Bungalow, Chapel Street Tarbert Co Kerry, V31TX23 8th June 2024.

The Secretary, An Bord Pleanala, 64 Marlborough Street, Dublin 1. D01 V902

Reference: Shannon LNG Ltd Planning Application: PA08.319566

Dear Sir,

I am native of the village of Tarbert in North Kerry and I want to express my strong support for this project.

I believe that this long-awaited development will provide substantial employment during construction, good permanent jobs as well as the potential for follow-on potential for further development and employment in the area.

This development is clearly in line with the Government's Climate Action plan 2024 which calls for 'at least' 2 GW of flexible gas fired electricity capacity.

It is a shame to see the potential of the Shannon Estuary and the landbank laying idle for so long. The Shannon Estuary Task Force is very supportive of this development as well.

Enclosing money order for €50.

Yours faithfully

Thich Tonnell. Fr. Philip O'Connell